
 

 

QC Summer Happenings 
 
Sorry if you missed the First Annual QC Picnic on August 14. It was a lovely day outside in 
Arsenal Park. Members FINALLY got a chance to meet face to face for the first time in over a  
year. The mood was relaxed and we spent hours chatting. 
 

         
 
 
Then on August 21 QC had a booth at the Watertown Arts Market. The booth was wall to wall 
QC member work, for exhibition purposes only. We gave out dozens of the new brochure and 
chatted with anyone possible about QC. Next year, if someone would like to coordinate the 
booth, member work could be on sale as well. 
 
Next up will be Faire on the Square in Watertown where QC will also have a booth showing 
work and spreading the word about QC. 
 
 


